
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

30th July 2020 

 

Iplex South Australia Update 

 

Dear Customer, 
 
Today we have announced that we will no longer be manufacturing moulded PVC fittings at 
our plant in Elizabeth, South Australia. As a result of this decision, Iplex will cease to supply 
PVC fittings to the Plumbing, Hardware and Electrical markets in the coming months.  
 
This decision has not been made lightly and manufacturing moulded PVC fittings against 
increasing demand for imported fittings has made domestic manufacture financially 
unviable.  
 
The Elizabeth site will continue to operate as a distribution centre, servicing our South 
Australian customers, and will continue to supply nationally: 
 

▪ PVC, PE and PP Pipe  

▪ Ductile pipe and fittings 

▪ GATIC range of covers and grates 

▪ MILNES range of tapping bands and accessories  

▪ SMART Floor drainage systems 

▪ Hot and Cold Gas systems.  

As a valued customer I want to reassure you that we are committed to supporting you 
through the supplier change process and want to confirm that we have high levels of 
inventory of PVC fittings available to assist our customers with a managed transition to new 
supply. We will work with you to do our best to minimise disruption to your business whilst 
you source alternative supply arrangements. 
 
We have notified our employees today and we will be providing them with ongoing support 
as we manage the closure of our PVC Fittings lines over the next few months.  
If you have any questions, please contact your Iplex Sales Representative for more 
information.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Nicole Sumich  
General Manager, Iplex Australia and Rocla Pipelines  

 


